NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
VILLAGE OF CAROL STREAM
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FY20/21
MAY 1, 2020 - APRIL 30, 2021
A public hearing on the Village’s pro-
posed FY20/21 annual budget for the fis-
cal year beginning May 1, 2020 and end-
ing April 30, 2021 will be held by the May-
or and Board of Trustees of the Village of
Carol Stream at 7:30PM on Monday, April
6, 2020. The hearing will be held by
means of telephonic conference. Mem-
bers of the public may participate in the
public hearing by accessing the Village
web site at
https://www.carolstream.org/residents/pu

blic-hearing-access-page.

Residents may provide written and oral
comments on any portion of the Village
budget during the teleconference. A copy
of the proposed budget is available for
public inspection on the Village's website
at carolstream.org. Residents may also
provide written comments prior to the
public hearing by submitting them to
Robert Mellor, Village Manager, 500 N.
Gary Ave., Carol Stream, IL 60188, or
may provide email comments by sending
them to bmellor@carolstream.org. Writ-
ten or email comments must be received
before 5:00 p.m. on April 6, 2020.
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